

8 December 2011

Giusi Meloni, Partner Tiziano Villa, Partner The Project Management Lab Via Paganini, 15 20131 Milano Italy

Dear Giusi and Tiziano:

Thank you for your support of the charitable work of the PMI Educational Foundation (PMIEF) and for the Project Management Lab's recent holiday gift! This support not only helps PMIEF leverage project management for social good, it also serves as an inspiration to others by listing your organization in the PMIEF Leadership Society – a giving society for PMIEF donors.

PMIEF invests in the achievement of a better future globally through project management related scholarships, awards, grants, educational resources, and projects, which have made a difference in the lives of many youth, teachers, schools, community organizations, NGOs, college students, and adults around the globe. Because of your support and Project Management Lab's gift, combined with that of many others, PMIEF will continue to be able to make a difference through project management.

We are grateful for the support of such a well-respected Italian project management educational organization, which we know will inspire others to also support PMIEF so that we may reach as many people and parts of the world as possible. Thank you for helping PMIEF make a positive impact on society through project management.

We wish everyone at the Project Management Lab a very happy holiday season!

Best Regards,

Lewis M. Gedansky, Ph.D.

Executive Director